PLANNING REPORT – 22nd November 2022
Planning Applications received 
22/01727/F

48 Grimston Road, South Wootton.

Proposed new dwelling.

Recommendation: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

22/01929/F

26 Barsham Drive, South Wootton

Proposed single storey rear extension to existing dwelling.

Recommendation: Support the Application 

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

22/00807/CU
The Landings, 51 Castle Rising Road, South Wootton

Change of use of existing swimming pool from private use to use by other persons outside of the household to be able to use the facility.
22/01143/F
Woodleigh, 27 Sandy Lane, South Wootton.

Proposed single and two storey extensions and internal alterations. Proposed garage/store.
The Borough Council has advised of Temporary Events Notices for:

The Swan Inn, Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 21st November 2022 12.00pm

To 21st November 2022 12.00am

The Swan Inn, Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 25th November 2022 4.00pm

To 25th November 2022 12.00am

The Swan Inn, Nursery Lane, South Wootton

From 29th November 2022 4.00pm

To 29th November 2022 12.00am

The Borough Council has made the following Tree Preservation Order:

2/TPO/00640 – 12 October 2022
Playters, 8 Common Lane, South Wootton

The Council has made the Order because, Following the receipt of a Planning Application numbered 22/01474/F it was felt that the threat of root disturbance/damage, makes it expedient in the interests of amenity that a Tree Preservation Order is served.
Borough Council’s Parish Update Sessions:
General Enquiry Responses:

Following the Parish Council update sessions, some general issues were raised, Borough Council officers will contact Parish Councils with specific issues, however:  
· One query related to the traffic monitoring going on in and around King’s Lynn. County Council colleagues have responded as follows:

NCC is currently undertaking traffic surveys to update transport models for both the A10 West Winch Housing Access Road and the King’s Lynn STARS scheme for which we submitted a Levelling Up Fund bid in August.

· Another query was about whether you could serve a TPO on fruit trees, with reference to orchards that had been lost over the years. 

You can if they are not commercial orchards. 

